Date: Tue, 5 Apr 94 01:29:52 -0700

From: Julius O. Smith Il <jos @ccrma.Stanford.EDU>
To: patte (Patte Wood)

Subject: Re: music department newsletter

Reply-To: jos @ccrma.Stanford. EDU

| guess my big news nowadays is the VL1 coming out which is based squarely on my work
before going to NeXT. It's been written up in Business Week, Keyboard (“The Next Big
Thing"), Electronic Musician, and Wired, as | recall; | also have interviews coming up with
the Wall Street Journal, Washington Post, and Billboard; finally, | was interviewed for a
10-minute spot on "All Things Considered" on NPR. It's amazing to me how this stuff gets
around on the national level. Apparently it's a kind of chain reaction - they all read each
other, so once you get into one, all the others call you up. | have copies of all the various
articles if you or she wants to look for quotable quotes for the newsletter.

Cheers,
Julius

Begin forwarded message:

From: patte (Patte Wood)

Date: Mon, 4 Apr 94 15:42:38 -0700
To: everyone

Subject: music department newsletter

| have received a request (with very short notice) from Melinda McGee requesting items on
CCRMA to be included in the upcoming Music Department Newsletter. If you have
anything newsworthy - awards, honors, special projects, performances, etc. Please let me
know. She wants the CCRMA information back by the 11th of April!!

Thanks,

Patte



